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City of Duluth lifts mask requirements in City facilities

[Duluth, MN] With the recent decline in COVID infections locally and throughout the country, paired with new Centers for
Disease Control guidance, the City of Duluth has changed its mask requirement policy within City facilities. The City will
immediately encourage masks to be worn but not require it.

The City of Duluth will continue to monitor COVID-19 infections – should the risk level rise, the City will reimplement mask
requirements pursuant to CDC recommendations.
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